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I am writing to express my concern about the abysmal funding levels, and total lack committment to cultural development through the arts, as shown by this government.

Artists have the capacity to work adventurously and dynamicly with new material, they push the boundaries. Creative activity impacts through all fields, but artists need to be provided with an environment that encourages experimentation. Well equiped workshops and labs and adequate staffing are needed. At present we are grossly underfunded have inadequate staffing and an unsafe working environment. The students and staff struggle to maintain standards but clearly as the Vice Chancellor of ANU said when interviewed last week we are heading for mediocrity, we have been overtaken by Canada, Korea etc. It will take a long time to haul us back.

Anne Graham 

